
Perpetual Profession

“Remain in my presence.” (St. Emilie De Vialar).  We, the five sisters

from Myanmar province  have celebrated our total “Yes” to the Lord

on the 23th, March 2025 in France.  It was a blessing for us to have

pronounced our vows in St.Peter Chruch , Gaillac where we felt the

presence and spirit of St. Emilie. Besides, it was remarkable for us as

we recalled how the six sisters volunteered and set out for Myanmar

which is one of the last countries that St. Emilie sent for foreign

mission. 

Our main presider was Mgr Jean-Louis Balsa, Bishop of Albi Diocese

and our vows was received by Mother General Sr. Monica Duellman.

We are grateful to all who support us through their precence,

prayers, and other various ways. MAY GOD BLESS YOU ALL!

Thanks a lot!


